
 

Each Day Brings A Chance To Do Better 

Student council is back in full swing     
selling their icy poles and running our 
breakfast club on Wednesday mornings. 
They have also taken on the                
responsibility of recycling in our school. 
Remember to support our Student 
Council by participating in these         
initiatives they have been proudly     
leading.  
Chappy Terri has kindly arranged our 
Mother’s Day stall for 2024 happening 
on Wednesday the 8th May. Students 
can purchase a gift for their special 
someone for a cost of $5 to $10. Chappy 
is also running a Mother’s Day raffle, 
tickets came home with students last 
week, if you need more tickets please 
contact the school.  
The P&C is a vital part of our school 
community and we are working towards 
re-establishing our P&C to support our 
students and school in 2024. A          
community meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday 1st May from 3:15pm – 
4:15pm, everyone is welcome to attend. 
Thank you to those community         

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
First of all, I want to thank you all for all the     
positive welcomes and well wishes during my 
first week, they didn’t go unnoticed and they 
showed me how much of a supportive            
community Woodstock really is. I also want to 
thank the professional and supportive staff for 
their work in these first couple of weeks filling 
me in on all the routines and processes of their 
lovely school.  
In week one our Friday parade was our annual 
Anzac Celebration. Our students conducted 
themselves with pride and respect and were 
commended by our guest speakers for their    
behaviour. We thank Corporal Georgina   
Schneekloth and Barry Williamson for donating 
their time to speak of the importance of Anzac 
Day, mateship and respect. Yesterday we were 
also honoured to participate in our local Anzac 
Day community march and service, our school 
leaders Max and Sam did our school proud as flag 
bearers and our students lead the singing of the 
National Anthems of Australia and New Zealand. 
We are very proud of our students’ participation 
and thank them and their families for joining us 
on this commemorative day. A special thank you 
to those parents who supported the setting up 
and the packing down of the marquees and 
tarps, your efforts were much appreciated.  

Principal’s Paragraph  
DATES AND TIMES 

Breakfast Club:      

Wednesday 8:30am 

to 8:50am  

 

Woodstock Little     

Maggies:  Every  

Wednesday 9:00am 

to 10:45am 

 

Newsletter:       

Thursday, Even 

weeks 

 

Labour Day Public 

Holiday:  Monday 6th 

May 

 

Cowboy’s Visit:  Tues-

day 7th May 

 

Mother’s Day Stall:  

Wednesday 8th May 

 

Walk to School Day:  

Friday 10h May 
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Week 2, Term 2  

We are Safe, We are Respectful, We are Learners 

Attendance for Term 2:  
We are currently sitting at 92% for the Term. This means we are 
working towards our goal.  Our goal is 95%.  
Thank you to the parents who ensure that their children get to 
school every possible day, as this will also ensure your children 
are given the opportunities they require to do well in school.  
Let’s all make sure we are attending school EVERY DAY!!! 
School is important. 

School Improvement Priorities: 

• Implement the Inquiry Approach in Mathematics to cultivate deep thinking to solve 
complex problems 

• Use of marker students in the upper 2 bands in English and Mathematics 
• Familiarise, engage and plan for the implementation of the Version 9 Curriculum for 

Mathematics and English for 2025. 
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Woodstock State School 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Week 4, Term 1 

P-2 Danica Onslow 

For working hard to complete her 

Sound Waves and Spelling activities.   

Y3-6  Max Griggs  

Showing fantastic leadership      

qualities and stepping into his new 

role with pride. Keep it up, Max!  

Onya Awards 

Week 2 Stuart Meers (Shoes off in the classroom for one day) 

Principal’s Paragraph Cont’d….. 
members who have expressed their interest in being an       
executive member of the P&C this year without you we    
couldn’t support our students and school. 
We thank Mrs Fedorniak for organising our Year 5/6 Camp to 
Virginia Park Station in Week 5. Letters went home this week 
to families and we encourage permission and payment to be 
made as soon as possible so we can finalise our bookings. This 
camp is directly linked to this term English and HASS units of 
work and will be a memorable experience for our students, we 
can’t wait to see all the photos and hear their storyies when 
they return.  
Looking forward to the coming weeks.  
With Smiles,  
Kara Nugent  
Acting Principal  
 

Please check your child’s diary daily for any upcoming 
events or communications. 
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present this to a small group.  
Our Year 5 & 6 students have begun 
their investigation in to Colonial       
Settlements and the Gold Rush in 
HASS. This has extended on our 
learning in English and made some 
connections for our students in these 
areas. It has also allowed our students 
to get very excited for the activities 
that we will be participating in when 
we go to camp in Charters Towers.  
Our Year 3 & 4 students have looked 
in to celebrations and                    
commemorations. They began their 
research in to ANZAC Day and why 
this is a commemoration rather than a 
celebration. This has shown the       
importance of being solemn during 
these activities and celebrating those 
that require celebrating. Soon, students will be 
interviewing someone older than them about a 
celebration or commemoration of their choosing. 
They will be bringing questions home to ask 
someone at home so be on the lookout for these. 
This will form the basis of their assessment so 
please help them to answer these questions if 
they require it.  
This term in Maths we are investigating time, 
chance and probability and number and algebra. 
These are areas that we continually investigate 
each year and developing their knowledge on 
them as they come around again. The students 
enjoy revising things that they learnt last year and 
going deeper each time that they come around 
again. Something new that the Year 4 students 
will explore is independent and dependent events, 
Year 5 students will explore is 24 hour time and 
the Year 6’s will investigate square and triangular 
numbers. These are just a small snippet of new 
things that they will investigate however there is 
much more also.  
All of our students have thoroughly enjoyed their 
Science lessons with Miss Nugent and getting to 
know her a little better. They are all very excited 
for their learning in this area and enjoying getting 
out and about during their learning time.  
From Week 4, our PE unit will allow students to 
develop and practice their athletic abilities before 
our Athletics Day in Week 10. We will focus on a 
different activity each week to practice and then 
participate in some rotations to further our skills. 
In Health, the Year 3 & 4 students will develop 
their heritage and culture and how this shapes 
them as a person. The Year 5 & 6 students will 
examine how living a healthy and physical lifestyle 
will benefit them and their community.  
As always, if you have any questions, please 
reach out on Dojo or email me on 
kfedo2@eq.edu.au. 
Kirra Fedorniak 
Teacher 

Classroom News 

Prep/1/2/3 
Welcome back everyone and a warm welcome 
to our Acting Principal Miss Nugent.  We have 
hit the ground running this term and have   
commenced learning about Narratives and how 
authors develop characters for English.  In 
Maths we are learning about number patterns 
(counting in 2s, 5s, 10s, for example),             
probability (what might/might not, will/will not 
happen, for example) and time.  Prep are    
learning about different parts of the day, days 
of the week, duration: what takes a short/long 
time to complete; Year 1 – duration: hours, 
minutes, time to the hour and half hour; Year 2 
– calendars, seasons, months, time to the    
quarter hour and Year 3 – telling time to the 
nearest minute and reading schedules. 
Tennis lessons commenced on Wednesday 
morning and were enjoyed by all.  These will 
take place weekly over this term.  Please ensure 
your child/ren have their hat and water bottle 
as we are not sharing hats and the drink taps 
are a long way from the tennis courts.  Students 
can use sunscreen we have available, or they 
can use/apply their own. 
I was very proud of the P-3 class for their      
conduct during the Anzac Parade last Friday.  
Thank you to Paisley and Noah who laid a 
wreath on behalf of our class.  They handled 
this responsibility commendably. 
Homework was sent home at the end of last 
week.  We completed homework in class for 
Week 1 as we only had 3 days before it was due 
back at school.  This gave students a chance to 
familiarise themselves with Spelling activities 
and our new addition – Maths.  We will be 
marking Maths homework in groups each Friday 
so that we can follow student progress and   
address any difficulties being experienced. 
Cheers, 
Robyn Hurst 

Year 4-6 
Welcome back to Term 2! 
We are so excited for all of our new learning 
this term and even more excited for camp in 
Week 5! 
So far this term we have begun our              
investigation in to Bushrangers throughout 
English and the impacts that these had on life 
in this time. Our goal for the end of the term is 
to be able to write a historical recount based 
on someone who lived during these times and 

mailto:kfedo2@eq.edu.au
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School Hours—Monday to Friday 
Commencement of Classes  8:50am 
Morning Break   11:00am-11:45am 
Afternoon Break   1:15pm-1:45pm 
End of School Day   3:00pm  

Student Council News 

When does my 
child start school? 

Absence from School: In line with the  Education Act 

regarding compulsory attendance, it is necessary for 

Parents/Caregivers to provide a  letter of explanation, or 

phone the school, regarding their child's absence from 

school.  

We now have a departmental directive relating to      

student absences that state schools are required to    

notify parents on the same day a student is absent from 

school without explanation. Please ensure we have a 

preferred, current mobile phone number to receive an 

SMS message and in case of absences, please phone 

the Student Absence Line (47802333) before 9.30am to 

advise the school of absence. We suggest you store this 

number in your phone for future reference. 

Mother’s Day raffle 

Please return raffle tickets, sold or unsold, to the 

school office by Thursday 2nd May, 2024. 
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What’s On 

 https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-

townsville/whats-on 

Active & Healthy  
Update 

 activetownsville.com   

Townsville City 

Council  

https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-townsville/whats-on
https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-townsville/whats-on
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Woodstock State School 

54 Woodstock Avenue 

Woodstock.  Qld.  4816 

 

Phone:  4780 2333 

Email:  

principal@woodstockss.eq.edu.au 

Website:  https://

woodstockss.eq.edu.au 

Facebook:  Woodstock State 

School 

Each Day Brings 
A Chance To Do 

Better 

 


